
 

Girls Rowing Season Registration Information 

Just to clarify that girls who registered last September for the 2011/2012 Girls 

Rowing do not have to register or pay again for the current season - you are 

already registered. 

As this has been an extra-long season, we are giving any other girls who might 

like to join the club for the rest of the season, ONE FURTHER OPPORTUNITY TO 

REGISTER.  Please come along to the Handover Night on Wednesday 4th April, 

2012, with your completed Registration Forms and payment (either in the form 

of a cheque or receipt of an EFT transfer).  

 The Forms for registration are available on the School’s website at 

http://www.johnxxiii.edu.au/view/sport/how-to-join-the-rowing-club 

The April Handover night signifies the end of the Boys season, and the 

beginning of the Girls Season.  As it is one of the few nights that the entire club 

gets together it will be a great opportunity to meet the other rowers of the 

College and find out further important information about the season. 

It is held in the Pavilion/Canteen area at the College and commences at 

6:30pm sharp. 

For further information, please contact our Registrar, Debra Hoare on 

debra.hoare@nd.edu.au 
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